
Home Learning at St Mary’s 
R.C. Primary School

Expectation
When school is closed children will still be expected to carry on their learning at home.

How can children access home learning?
Please go to https://stmarys.sch.im
Go to classes in the header box and click on your child’s class page.
There you will find home learning.
1A  - home learning - 23.3.20 will contain the first weeks tasks.

Each Monday morning a new set of tasks will be posted on the page.  These 
will be on by 9.30am every Monday of term time.

The task will be ordered alphabetically to make it easier to find each weeks tasks.
Work can be done in books or on a device.  

How will school communicate with parents over the closure?
Parents will be emailed with any notices etc.  If parents do not have email please let school know.  
If parents have no internet access, please let us know.

All emails can be sent to stmarysenquiries@.sch.im
This inbox will be checked regularly throughout the day.  Any emails to specific teachers will be 
forwarded to them.
Parents can text the school number also.
I f parents need to get in touch wi th Mrs Mar t in d i rect ly p lease emai l : 
headteacher@stmarys.sch.im

Tips and Advice for Home Learning

Try to keep a 
routine similar to the 

school day

Designate a space to 
‘work’ at which has 

everything they need.

Any concerns 
please get in touch with 

us - we are here to 
help.

Talk to your child about 
their learning.
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